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Presidents Corner

MRNA members thank you for a great year as a community we had a lot of success during 2012, as
your President | say thank you. | would as you see The Hunts please thank them for all of their hard
work in making our association one the best in San Antonio. They show how much they (LOVE) their
association.

Please remember that it is so important that we work to keep the property around our homes looking
its best, please check yours, because as | go though out the neighborhoods | am seeing some
problem areas so please take care of them so we don't have to send out letters for the issues.

Members please remember that our holiday lighting contest is coming up, the judging will take place
on December 18, so please groom your yards for this occasion, also remember that you must be a
paid up member to be eligible for the contest. MRNA members please know that we have new rules
for how the judging will be done in 2012 so please read you newsletter for the instructions and
procedures for the contest. If you have questions concerning these changes please contact Carol
Gilg at 653-7947.

Thank You,

%c'&‘cwz ﬂam President

Light Up Contest

It's that time of year again to put your best on display. The judging will
take place on December 18, 2012 beginning at 7pm. The prizes willbe i S
awarded as follows $100.00 for 1st, $75.00 for 2nd, $50.00 for 3rd Place and $25 00 each for Two
Honorable Mentions. You must have paid your 2012 2013 MRNA membership dues to win any prize
money. As a reminder the judges do not know which houses are eligible when filling out their ballots,
it's only after the votes are tallied where membership is looked into. The appearance of your lawn
must be orderly, garbage cans and other junk should not be visible.

There are going to be some changes that will be implemented this year. Including the introduction of
a new category for mail boxes, these will be judged during the day as they do not require lighting just
decorating. This would be a good option for those that would like to participate but can’t or would
prefer not to get on the roof, or decorate their whole house. The prizes will be $25.00 for 1st, $15.00
for 2nd, $10.00 for 3rd Place.

There will also be a change in the scoring system, in previous years the judging committee has used
a scale based on 3, 5, 7 & 10 points, this year they will be able to use any number from 1-10. To
accomplish a timely calculation of votes the number of volunteers to be on the judging committee will
be reduced.

If you continue to have questions or would like to see changes made, you are encouraged to attend
the MRNA General Meetings.

“‘We are here to Serve and Improve our Neighborhood” http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/Millers_Ridge
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CALENDAR OF EVENTS
y Holiday Light Up Contest -December 18, 2012, starting at 7:00pm

December -Due to the holidays no General meeting will be held.

General Meeting - January 8, 2013, 7:30pm, Summit Ridge
Community Center, 7460 Kitty Hawk

Board Members Committee Members

Milton Jones — President - 967-0812 Marvin Dodge - Special Projects- ICE
Barry Hunt - Vice President - 607-9158 Julie Magoon - Signs & Special Projects
Marvin Dodge — Treasurer - 422-8434 Trish Koula - Web Master

Richard Magoon — Secretary 415-7004
Special thanks to Marvin Dodge for stepping up as our new treasurer.

Street Captains

Thanks to all of the following for delivering the Ridge Runner:
Annandale & Bayport - Chris & Lisa Schloemer-590-4599
Chelmsford (odd) & Vineland - Alice & Gregory Logan - 599-1867
Chelmsford (even) - Marvin & Glenda Dodge - 422-8434
Chelseawood & Chesterbrook - Ed & Rashael Pose - 657-0620
Ludgate & Dunhill- Stan & Betty Thomas - 599-0991

Dunstable (even) Barry & Billie Hunt - 607-9158

Dunstable (odd) Wilburn & Judy Gloor - 653-7886

Millers Ridge (odd) Carol & John Gilg - 653-7947

Millers Ridge (even) Ginger VanSluyters - 946-5974 (Welcome Comm. Chm.)
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Miller's Ridge Neighborhood Association Membership is DUE now.
Clip and Return with check. Please do not mail cash.

Mail to: M.R.N.A., 9502 Millers Ridge, San Antonio, Texas 78239

Name- Address-
E-mail Address Home Phone- Cell Phone-
Dues for Oct. 1, 2012 to Oct.1, 2013 $ 30.00 Donation $ . for Marquee Upkeep.

“We are here to Serve and Improve our Neighborhood” http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/Millers_Ridge



